
 
 

Missouri Legislature Advances Groundbreaking 

Healthcare Legislation with Passage of HB 2413 
 

JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. – In a move aimed at enhancing healthcare accessibility and addressing 

critical public health needs, the Missouri House of Representatives has passed HB 2413 with 

resounding bipartisan support. This comprehensive legislation, championed by State Representative 

Tara Peters, marks a significant step forward in advancing healthcare provisions for Missourians across 

the state. 

 

HB 2413, which encompasses crucial reforms in STD treatment, prenatal care, contraceptives 

coverage, and mammography services, garnered widespread acclaim for its proactive approach to 

improving healthcare outcomes and streamlining healthcare processes. 

 

"This legislation marks a monumental victory for the health and well-being of our communities,” 

Peters, R-Rolla, said. “HB 2413 represents a comprehensive effort to modernize our healthcare system, 

ensuring that Missourians have access to essential services and treatments when they need them most. I 

am proud to have spearheaded this initiative and am deeply grateful for the bipartisan support it has 

received." 

 

"The passage of HB 2413 underscores our commitment to prioritizing the health and safety of all 

Missourians,” House Speaker Dean Plocher, R-Des Peres, said. “This legislation reflects our collective 

dedication to improving healthcare access, enhancing preventative measures, and supporting 

individuals in need of vital medical services.” 

 

HB 2413 represents a pivotal milestone in Missouri's healthcare landscape, setting a precedent for 

proactive policymaking and fostering a healthier future for generations to come. 

 

Representative Tara Peters, a Republican, represents Phelps County (District 122) in the Missouri 

House of Representatives. She was elected to her first term in November 2022. For more information, 

please contact Rep. Peters’ office at 573-751-1446 or by email at Tara.Peters@House.Mo.Gov. 
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